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MIDDLE SCHOOL MUSIC DEPARTMENT ENDS ON A STRONG NOTE!
All students in grades 5 through 8 had a chance to showcase instrumental musical talent at the

final Band Concert of the year! It was an enjoyable moment to watch the growth at every
grade level!

Choir students in grades 6, 7 and 8 also performed for friends and family at the final concert
of the season!

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK!

P.B.I.S

8th Grade career day returns!
Students in grade 8 enjoyed the return of Career Day! Students were able to choose

a job to shadow for the day and learn the ropes! Students spent time calling an 
"employer" to secure a job location, filled out interview packets and shared overall 

experience with a panel of peers.

Middle School students, who met all criteria and expecations, were able to choose 
Zero Gravity Trampoline Park or Valley Fair for the Spring Reward Trip.

LENDING A HELPING HAND
8th grade students, with passing grades and excellent behavior,

helped with the Elementary Metric Meets. The students recorded
times, handed out medals and assisted where teachers needed.





